
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 20TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

The end of another week, time really does fly when you are having fun! It was lovely to 

see so many parents at our celebration worship and hear the Year 6 children speak so 

eloquently, if a little quietly, about their fantastic trip to Castlerigg and their History 

Drama workshop. Please feel like you can drop into our Friday worship, we are always 

happy to see friendly faces at the back of the hall.  

 

Next week our Mini Vinnie group will be speaking, as it is the feast of St Vincent de 

Paul their patron. Please see overleaf the timetable for the rest of the classes.  

 

This week we had our annual PTFA AGM and it was lovely to welcome some new faces. 

Our next meeting is on Monday 4th November at 7pm, at Wetherspoons, Station Road. 

Why not pop the date in your diary and come and join us! The PTFA are funding Dra-

ma Hut to come in and work with all our children this year. Drama Hut deliver    fan-

tastic workshops linked to what the children are learning in history. Year 6 had a virtu-

al session this week and Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 will have a face-to-face session on   October 

the 4th. Reception and Year 1 will have theirs later in the school year. We are so grateful 

for this support to help enrich all our children’s experience at school.    

 

We have had a huge clear out of our outdoor store and have started to collect tyres ready 

for the start of our Opal Play outdoor project and it will not be long before I am able to 

call on you all to help prepare different areas or donate resources. A couple of our staff 

went to see another Opal School in action and came back full of ideas and excited to 

transform the playtime experience for our children. Watch this space. 

 

Please can you mindful that we have children within the school who have nut allergies. 

Please do not send your child into school with anything that contains nuts. Can you be 

especially mindful of cereal bars. Thank you. 

Finally, we are happy for well-behaved dogs to come onto the playground on a lead but 

please can we ask that if possible, they do not foul on school grounds. We have had a few 

incidents where we have had to pick up poo to avoid a disaster in school. 

 

Thank you. 

 

God Bless, 

Mrs G-R  

Handy Links 

TERM DATES 

CONTACT US 

ARE YOU ELIGBLE FOR FREE 

SCHOOL MEALS? 

SCHOOL HOMEPAGE 

FOREST SCHOOL 

SCHOOL NURSING TEAM 

 

PE DAYS 

 

REC WEDS & FRI 

Y1 MON & THURS 

Y2 TUES & FRI 

Y3 MON & WEDS (Swimming) 

Y4 TUES & THURS 

Y5 WEDS & THURS 

Y6 WEDS & THURS 

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/contact
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/
https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/




 

Apply for your child’s secondary school place via the link 

HERE 

Deadline Thursday 31st October 2024  

If applying for a Year 7 place at St Bede’s, please also complete 

a supplementary form —see separate attachment 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/


  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

Follow us on Facebook for 

up to date information on up 

and coming events. 

‘St Peter’s RC Primary 

School Lytham PTFA’  



 

 

 

 

SPARE CLOTHES  

APPEAL  

 

We are looking for     

donations of joggers/

leggings, socks and    

underwear (age 3-5)  

for our Kindergarten 

children.  If you have 

any spares, it would 

be very much appreci-

ated. 

 

Thank you 

The Kindergarten 

Team 

 

School lunches 

Please order via Scopay—next week is Week 3 

Menu HERE 

Birthday Table for  Septem ber  Birthdays w ill be Fri 27th—cost 

is 50p payable via Scopay 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus



